
Dear Marcia,as a senior my self I respect FINRA's intentions but believe the intentions would be better 
served if these rules were shortened and put into a language easily read by seniors and their families.Far 
too many rules and regulations can only be read by lawyers or accountants just like our entire US tax 
codes. 
I believe an attempt should be made to shorten and simplify the language of these rules and amendments 
while maintaining your intentions of protecting seniors. 
 
Bill Coughlin 
 


